
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                    Friday 22nd March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On our return from the Easter break many of us will be preparing for the Islamic celebration of ‘Eid 

al-Fitr’  

I am sure you will agree of the importance in supporting children in developing their understanding 

of a variety of  cultures and beliefs in a world that is so diverse and vibrant. 

With this in mind, we would like the children to join in with this exciting celebration! On Friday 12 

April the children are invited to come dressed to school in non-uniform. We encourage those that 

will be celebrating Eid al-Fitr to wear traditional festive clothing to embrace their culture. Alternatively, 

please could your child dress in bright colours or party clothes.  

EYFS (Reception and Nursery) are preparing snacks for their own Eid party and are asking their 

parents and carers for a small contribution of up to £1 to support them with this. The children in 

EYFS will be having a variety of Eid adventures including crafts, stories, games and sharing their 

own experiences. Miss Alexander and Mrs Lukman have asked that any photos of your celebrations 

are uploaded via Evidence Me. 

If you wish to, please support your child in creating an Eid decoration which can be returned to school 

on Tuesday 9th April. Please see some ideas below. 

As always, many thanks for your continued support. We wish you a restful and wonderful half-term 

break. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mr D. Adams 

Headteacher 

Shobnall Primary & Nursery School 

  

 

 

 

https://www.teachwire.net/news/british-values-in-schools-everything-you-need-to-know/


 

 


